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Collége de formation paramédicale

Looking for a career close to home?

Seek your future in Paramedicine!

We are excited to announce the launch of the
French Primary Care Paramedic (PCP) program
starting late fall in Bathurst, New Brunswick.

We will be accepting applications until the end
of September 2014, at which point applicant
testing and interviews will take place.

Make a difference in your community today!

For more information on the Bathurst PCP
program or to apply visit
www.MedavieHealthEd.com or
call 1-888-798-3888.

Our Primary Care Paramedic program is accredited through the
Canadian Medical Association.
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